
GENERAL PREVENTATIVE 
APPLICATION GUIDELINES

CUTTINGS
0.5oz/gal  
Weekly
Dip

ROOTED CLONES
0.5oz/gal  
Weekly
Dip or Foliar Spray

VEGETATIVE CYCLE
0.5-1oz/gal  
Weekly
Foliar Spray

FLOWER CYCLE
1oz/gal  
1-2 x Weekly
Foliar Spray
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1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

50-60%

Below 70° until controlled

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

REL HUMIDITY

TEMPERATURE

S P I D E R  M I T E S

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

50-60%

Below 70° until controlled

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

REL HUMIDITY 

TEMPERATURE

R U S S E T  M I T E S

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

50-60%

Below 70° until controlled

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

REL HUMIDITY

TEMPERATURE

B R O A D  M I T E S

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

A P H I D S

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

T H R I P S
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PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

W H I T E F L I E S
PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

F U N G U S  G N AT S
PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

REL HUMIDITY

B O T R Y T I S

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

Below 50

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

REL HUMIDITY 

P O W D E R Y  M I L D E W

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

Below 50

PREVENTATIVE

MILD INFESTATION

SEVERE INFESTATION

REL HUMIDITY

D O W N Y  M I L D E W

GENERAL PREVENTATIVE 
APPLICATION GUIDELINES

CUTTINGS
0.5oz/gal  
Weekly
Dip

ROOTED CLONES
0.5oz/gal  
Weekly
Dip or Foliar Spray

VEGETATIVE CYCLE
0.5-1oz/gal  
Weekly
Foliar Spray

FLOWER CYCLE
1oz/gal  
1-2 x Weekly
Foliar Spray

PREVENTATIVE

APPLICATION

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol. 

Spray soil surface or 
dilute into hydro 
reservoir @ rate of 1 
ml/gal.  

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

1oz/gal, once a week.

Dilute 2oz/gal. Apply 
every 72 hrs until 
controlled. Then, switch 
to preventative.

3-4oz/gal every 24-48 hrs 
up to 5 applications. 
Switch to mild protocol.  

Below 50


